
I am firmly against instituting Ranked Choice Voting in Connecticut.  I am very involved in the 
political process in my hometown of Newtown and it is hard enough to adequately inform 
constituents about candidates and issues without adding more complications into the voting 
process.  It is a fact that the complicated process of ranked choice voting leads to voter mistakes 
and those votes are therefore not counted. 

 

There is no reason to change our voting process.  Our current process is fair and simple, let's keep it 
that way. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Michele Buzzi 

38 Obtuse Road 

Newtown, CT 

 


